Gardner-Webb University

Digital Commons @ Gardner-Webb University

Wall, Zeno (1925 – 1948)

Pastors of First Baptist Shelby

5-9-1963

Correspondence - May 9, 1963 - Hubbard Hamrick

Zeno Wall

Follow this and additional works at: https://digitalcommons.gardner-webb.edu/first-baptist-shelby-zeno-wall

May 9,1963.

Dear Hubbard:

In the first paragraph of my history of our church, and (in praentheses) I want you to remove these words: "four times longer than any other pastor, save our present pastor Rev. John Lawrance who is doing an outstanding work," and follow with: "Hubbard asked me to writ -e about our long and fruitful years with this great church.

Someone might think I was bragging. have lived too long and worked too unselfishly to have to say other than the facts about my life and work.

I hope you are well, and your family, and that you are still gathering data for the history of our church and that, before too long, you'll ssemble it and and whip it into shape for the book which will rejoice all of our hearts, and with very best wishes, I am,

Sincerely yours,